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To prepare for our end of 

year production, we will be 

performing to Years 1-5 on 

10th and 11th July. Please 

make sure your outfits and 

props are ready by then! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday. 

 

 

In English we are rehearsing for our end 

of year performance! 

 

In maths we are carrying out 

investigations. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task (due in 12.7.18) 
Practise your lines for the Year 6 production and make sure you know the 
words to the songs! 

If you have any costumes ready, please bring them by Tuesday 10th July.  

 

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

Mucho gusto! Nice to meet you ! Moo-choh goos-toh  


